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Dear parents!

We have the last two months of this school year ahead of us, which always means preparing for
traditional events that we regularly organise during this final period. These include school
photography, a festival for the year-long project, and class trips. Dates for these events have been
reserved for two weeks in June this year: June 3rd-7th and June 17th-21st. Class teachers will
inform you about specific dates and details regarding their class trip. They will also specify which day
of the week the photography session for your children will take place.

Additional information for the month of May:

Cloverleaf Elementary School has already sent you the dates for the CE exams, which will take place
at our school (excluding FCE level) on Friday, May 10th, and Saturday, May 11th. The Friday
Speaking test will take place shortly after classes, so children attending after-school care can go
directly from there and return afterward. Please inform the afternoon caretaker about this
arrangement. For Saturday's written exams, please follow the instructions and times provided by
Cloverleaf. Students will attend the exams by themselves and you can pick them up after the exam in
front of the school or, if applicable, on the fourth floor where the bilingual classes are located. | will be
present at the school throughout the exam period. You can contact me with any questions (tel. 722
975 739). Detailed information about the exam levels and the exact schedule will be provided by
Cloverleaf approximately 2 weeks before the exam.

Final Festival and Year-Long Project

In May, the year-long project "Ostrcilka has Talent" will conclude. We will have the last themed day
focusing on encouraging sports talents. And on the last day of May, the traditional final festival with
the same name as the year-long project is planned. We will celebrate not only the approaching end
of the school year but also Children's Day together. So, in the afternoon of May 31st, we look forward
to our school playground being filled again with decorated stalls, fun activities, and most importantly,
parents, grandparents and our students - current and former, who enjoy our events such as the
Christmas market or precisely the festival. We are preparing a lot of competitions, activities, and fun,
all in the spirit of this year's year-long project "OstrCilka Has Talent".

In May, we also look forward to meeting with you, dear parents, at this year's final parent-teacher
meetings. They are scheduled for May 21st (4:00 PM), and by then the results for the admission
procedures to multi-year grammar schools will be known. | assume we could already inform you here
about the organisation of the next school year 6th and 8th bilingual classes.

Dear parents, | wish you and your children that May 15th will be a happy day especially for all our
ninth-graders,who will bring only good news about their future. | wish everyone the best of luck!

Thank you for your cooperation, and | look forward to our meetings in May.

Tana Bahnerova, Deputy Director for the Bilingual Section
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